November 2010

BEAUMONT



ADULT SCHOOL



ANNUAL THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE

It's time once again for our annual Thanksgiving food drive. We will be collecting canned and non-perishable food items until Thursday, November 18th. All food items will be donated to H.E.L.P. Inc. for distribution to those in our community who are less fortunate this year.

Food items may be dropped off in the main office or in your classrooms.

NO CLASSES ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 11TH IN OBSERVANCE OF VETERANS DAY

BAS STUDENTS SUCCEED





Gerry Garcia

Andrew Kimbrel

We know that our students continue to succeed after they leave Beaumont Adult School, but it is always great to hear firsthand about their successes in our local community.

Geraldine Garcia completed the CNA course in June of this year and now has joined the world of entrepreneurs by starting her own home health care business. If you hear about the Golden Arch Home Health Care business, you can be assured that they are well trained and highly qualified, after all, Geraldine trained with us.

Andrew Kimbrel, a recent GED prep student in Ms. Dungao's class, stopped by the school to let us know he had found a job at Braswell's Skilled Nursing facility in Yucaipa.

NO CLASSES (EXCEPT NURSING) NOV. 22 – 26 FOR THANKSGIVING BREAK